
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Half day on the last day of term 

 

As is usual with the end of every term, the last day of the spring term on Friday 11th April 2025, 

will be a half day.  Therefore, pupils will be dismissed at 12:35.  On this day, pupils can ‘grab and 

go’ their lunch at break-time. 

 

In the same way, the last day of the summer term (on Friday 18th July) will also be a half day. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Clinton 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

  


